
 

 

Notice 

 

Date: 11.08.2022 

 

 

This is for the information of all the concerned 3rd year students of Electrical Engineering 

department 2023 Pass out batch) that an industrial visit at Mother Electric Works will be held 

on 29.08.2022 and 30.08.2022 from 10am to 6pm on each day. 

All the concerned students are advised to contact Head of the Department, Electrical 

Engineering, TINT within 20.08.2022 for further procedure and details. 

 

 

 

 

Soumya Kanti Das 

Training and Placement officer 

 

 

Cc:  

• Principal/Director 

• HOD-EE Department 

• College Notice Board 

 

 

  


